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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Supporting the Proposal for a New Middle School Option E
1 message

Laura DeNino <lauraedenino@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 10:58 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I am writing to express my support for the proposal to build a new middle school in our district. As a former school
board member, I understand the extensive planning and consideration that goes into decisions like these, and I truly
believe that this is the best path forward for our schools.

Building a new middle school is not only the least disruptive option for our students and staff, but it's also fiscally
responsible in the long term. This investment will benefit our community for years to come, providing a great learning
environment that meets the growing needs of our student population.

I urge you to recommend option E - the construction of the new middle school. Thank you for your hard work and
dedication to doing what's best for our schools and our community. I look forward to hearing your decision and hope to
see this project move forward.

Sincerely,

Laura
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